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Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)

From: Matt Looyen <mlooyen@mnnr.net>

Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2016 11:08 AM

To: Moore, Shari (CI-StPaul)

Cc: jghoeschler@comcast.net; johngohmann@msn.com

Subject: Right of Way assessment appeal

Dear Ms. Moore, 

  

                Please take this as the written objection of Minnesota Commercial Railway and MT Properties to the street 

right of way assessments that the city council plans to adopt for 2016 on the property parcels we own in the City of St. 

Paul.  This objection is based on the grounds stated in the recent Supreme Court opinion in First Baptist Church of St. 

Paul, et al., vs. City of St. Paul (A15-0015).  If you have any questions, please feel free to call. 

Thanks, 

  

Matt Looyen 

Director of Finance and Administration 

Minnesota Commercial Railway 

508 Cleveland Avenue N. 

St. Paul, MN  55114 

  
Phone: 651-632-9015 

Fax:  651-632-9036 

  


